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Reply-To: NYU Office of Undergraduate Admissions <admissions@nyu.edu>
To:

Congratulations on your offer of admission to New York University! You were selected for admission from the largest and most
competitive applicant pool in University history and we are excited about the prospect of seeing you on our Washington Square
campus this fall.

By now you should have received your official NYU acceptance packet by mail and we suspect that you have also received a number
of offers of admission from outstanding institutions across the country. We know that deciding between the schools that you have
been admitted to can be an exciting process, but that it is also challenging to figure out where you would like to spend your next

four years. We wanted to make you aware of resources available through the Office of Undergraduate Admissions that can help you

learn more about our school as you go through this decision-making process.

First, we have provided an online forum on our website dedicated to questions from students (and families) like yourself. We
encourage you to take a look at this forum the next time that you are online and to register for our bulletin board so that you can
post any specific questions that you may have about NYU. Don't forget to look at the "A Special Message for..." section to learn more

about the specific school at NYU that you have been offered admission to. The following link will take you directly to the New Student
Forum on our website:
admissions.nyu.edu/forums/newstudent

In addition, representatives from the Undergraduate Admissions Office as well as current NYU students will be traveling to 25 cities
across the country on Saturday and Sunday, April 22nd and 23rd. We will be offering programs at each location dedicated to our
new students and their questions about being an NYU student. We encourage you to take advantage of this unique opportunity to

learn more about the life of an undergraduate at NYU by attending one of these programs. You can find out if we will be in your area

and make a reservation to attend one of these programs by visiting the following website:
admissions.nyu.edu/sr/receptions

Congratulations again and thank you for considering New York University!
Sincerely,

NYU Undergraduate Admissions




